
 
 

 

 

 

 

April 12, 2024 

 

 

Dear Maplewood House and MSA Manor Families, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to the health and 

safety of our residents, we are pleased to announce that COVID-19 booster vaccinations will be 

available for all eligible residents at Maplewood House and MSA Manor. 

The Medical Health officer recommends administering the COVID-19 Spring booster to 

optimize protection, particularly against the XBB.1.5 variant. Therefore, all residents whose 

last booster was administered three to six months ago will be eligible for this vaccination.  

We have partnered with Jason and his dedicated team at Apex Pharmacy to organize 

vaccination clinics at our facilities. The clinic dates are as follows: 

  Maplewood House – Friday, May 3, 2024 

MSA Manor –  April 26, 2024 

Our staff will be contacting all family members to confirm their preferences and obtain consent 

for the vaccination. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the vaccination process 

or eligibility criteria, please do not hesitate to reach out to: 

• Joy Kaz at Maplewood House: jkaz@maplewood.bc.ca  | 604-870-7560 

• Rene Castillo at MSA Manor: rcastillo@maplewood.bc.ca  | 604-425-3091 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support in keeping our community safe and 

healthy. 

 

Warm regards, 
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